
 
 

    
 
 

Call for Proposals 
 
 

The Brooklyn Waterfront Research Center (BWRC) is now accepting proposals from 
full-time City Tech faculty wishing to apply for a research fellowship for the Fall 2015 
semester. The proposal can originate from any discipline, but the research project must be 
related to the Brooklyn waterfront. 
 
A successful proposal will:  
 • present a 300-500 word summary of the research project 
 • describe ways that students will be involved in the project 

• explain ways that the project can be made interdisciplinary (encouraged but not 
required) 
• describe how the research could be visualized and presented on the BWRC 
Interactive Digital Map (IDM) (encouraged but not required) 
 

The BWRC Research Fellow will be expected to: 
• commit to mentoring students in the research process 
• submit three periodic reports on the progress of the project 
• produce a research paper to be published on the Center’s website 
• enter a “layer” on the IDM (if the project is digital) 
• present the results of the research at a BWRC end-of-semester event. 

 
The fellowship will carry a $5,000 award to support the Fellow’s research through 
reassigned time, equipment purchases, student support, or other project-related outlays.  
The term of the fellowship will begin on August 27, 2015 and end December 23, 2015. 
Proposals will be reviewed by members of BWRC’s advisory board as well as staff.  
Proposals should be submitted as a PDF file attachment to Richard E. Hanley, Director, 
Brooklyn Waterfront Research Center  rhanley@citytech.cuny.edu by May 1, 2015. 
Applicants will be notified by June 15, 2015. 
 
Information on the Center is available at www.brooklynwaterfront.org  
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